
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, December 13, 2016

Council Session

Item -7

Recognition of Grand Island Wastewater Division Awards at Fall 
Conference
The Mayor and City Council will recognize the Grand Island Wastewater Division for receiving the 
Nebraska Water Environmental Association (NWEA) Scott Wilbur Outstanding Facility Award, Scott 
Wilbur Large Facility Best in Class Award, Scott Wilbur Innovative Award, and the Silver Safety Award 
during the 2016 American Public Works Association (APWA), Nebraska Water Environment 
Association (NWEA), and American Water Works Association (AWWA) Fall Conference.  

The Scott Wilbur Awards recognizes a well-operated facility, the best large facility in Nebraska, and 
innovation in recent plan upgrade projects such as Grand Island's Headworks project.

The NWEA Safety Award recognizes excellence in accident prevention and promotion of safety in 
workplace facilities.

Congratulations on representing the City of Grand Island in such a positive manner.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen
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